
Parents' Comments on Educational 

Programs 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [School/Program Coordinator's Name] 

From: [Parent's Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Educational Programs 

Dear [School/Program Coordinator's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As a parent of [Child's Name], I wanted to take a moment to 

share my thoughts on the educational programs provided at [School/Program Name]. 

Firstly, I would like to commend the program for [specific aspect, e.g., its innovative approach to 

teaching science]. [Child's Name] has shown a noticeable improvement in [specific skill or 

subject] since participating. 

Additionally, I appreciate [another aspect, e.g., the emphasis on collaborative learning]. It 

encourages students to work together and develops their teamwork skills, which are essential for 

their future. 

However, I would like to suggest [any concerns or suggestions, e.g., introducing more hands-on 

activities in math class]. I believe this could enhance engagement and understanding among the 

students. 

Thank you for your hard work and dedication to creating a positive learning environment. I look 

forward to seeing how the programs evolve and improve in the future. 

Sincerely, 

[Parent's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


